
 
BART  
Warm Springs 
Extension 
 

April 5, 2013 

As part of the restoration of Stevenson Blvd., the BART Warm Springs 
Extension Project will perform work to restore the south sidewalk on 
Stevenson Blvd. to pre-construction condition.  Beginning Monday, April 
8, Stevenson Blvd. will be reduced to one lane in the eastbound direction 
from Guardino Drive to Civic Center Drive.      

A pedestrian detour will be in place during the work.  Signage will be 
installed advising motorists and pedestrians of the change.  The work is 
expected to be completed in 3-5 days.  

We appreciate your continued patience during construction. If you have 
questions regarding these activities, please contact our project 
information line at (510) 476-3900 or e-mail 
bartwarmspringsextension@bart.gov.  
 

Construction Details 

Summary of Activity  

Repair of sidewalk south of Stevenson 
Blvd. 

Estimated Start Date  

Monday, April 8  

Estimated Duration  

Three to five days. 

Impacts  

Traffic delay due to lane reduction 

General Work Hours  

7 am to 7 pm 
Monday through Friday  

Saturday work as necessary 

Lake Elizabeth Work Hours 

7 am to 10 pm 
Monday through Friday 

8 am to 6 pm – Saturday  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

       

   Warm Springs Extension 

Fremont Central Park Subway 

1320 Stevenson Blvd. 

Fremont, Ca 94537  

San Francisco Bay Area Rapid Transit District 

   Construction Notification #43 
 
Temporary Lane and Sidewalk Closures on 

Stevenson Blvd. 
 
 

mailto:bartwarmspringsextension@bart.gov�

